
Interest in debating and literary society work has increased rapidly during the 
present year, after two school years more or less broken by influenza epidemics. 
Practically every student took an active interest in the work of the literary societies, 
and four organizations held regular meetings every two weeks. Each society presented 
one special program before the assembly at some time during the year. The three 
men’s societies-Pioneer, Lincoln, and Agrarian-entered strong teams in the inter- 
class debate for the Selvig trophy at the close of the year. A new society, known as 
the Sanford Club, composed of freshman girls, made its appearance early in the year. 




